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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 11/23/2015 8:56 AM

Response #: 130

Submitter ID: 4364

IP address: 98.232.23.204

Time to complete: 12 min. , 51 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) North City

2. (○) Email

3. Judy Parsons

4. 17535 11th Ave NE, Shoreline 98155

5. 206 367-1714

6. judy.parsons@live.com

7. I would just like to clarify some information that you received about the Senior Center funding:

You are aware of these things: 

16,000 annual donation that has stopped.

$20,000 revenue from Senior Services that was reduced due to United Way stopping the $1 Mill
 support to Senior Services. ( With the new calculations from Senior Services, the amount is now
 $20,000 instead of $22,000.)

Finally, I understand there was some confusing over the $12,000 from catering. (This amount
 includes an additional $2,000 that was not included in the original figures.) The Senior Center has
 a commercial kitchen and has been operating a catering business called: Kitchen Corner Catering.
 This business has raised $12,000 a year from catering which goes into our general funds. Our Chef
 is no longer able to do catering, so we have stopped that business. Therefore we will lose $12,000
 in our general funds. We will NOT be purchasing catering. Just a clarification.

Total of $48,000 in loss of revenue.
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
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